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            To Whom This May Concern, 

     

             Any additional taxes, such as the proposed tax on tires would put an undue 

hardship on our farm and the agricultural community as a whole. Also as people of 

Oregon struggle to pay there bills and raise there families, any new tax will be 

devastating to all of  

the citizens of Oregon. Therefore, I'm pleading that a tax on tires needs to be 

dropped.  

 

              Sincerely, 

 

              Cloepfil Farms  


